
                                                        

 
September 6, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
We are eagerly looking forward to the upcoming Holy Bowl XLVIII on September 9, 2017, a game 
that has been played for almost five decades!  This annual event is a fine tradition among our 
Sacramento-area Catholic high schools.  It is a chance for us to showcase our athletic 
accomplishments as well as our enormous school spirit and pride.  Students who attended years 
of grammar school education have an opportunity to catch up and socialize, and we will have an 
opportunity to promote Catholic education to the broader Sacramento community.   
  
The game also provides a learning opportunity for our students with regard to appropriate dress 
and behavior.  We have high expectations that students will show school pride in their actions and 
in what they wear.  We stress at all of our institutions that as students, these young men and 
women represent the mission and core values of each of our schools, and that they model in a 
very real and public way, what it means to be a student in a Catholic high school. 
  
We encourage you, as primary educators of your child, to discuss appropriate dress and behavior 
with your student prior to attending the game.  Our schools subscribe to the CIF principles outlined 
in “Pursuing Victory with Honor.”  We encourage students to show their pride with dignity, taste 
and positive cheers, and we will hold students accountable for their attire and their 
behavior.  Please note that all students are required to have their school identification card with 
them at all times while attending the game.  
  
Thank you for your support of this great tradition.  We look forward to a fun and exciting evening 
of football. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

               
            
 
Michael Wood           Chris Orr                      Elias Mendoza 
Principal           Principal                      Principal 
Jesuit High School          Christian Brothers High School           St. Francis Catholic High School 
 


